
   

 

   

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING FOR THE GILA 
                                  INSTITUTE FOR TECHNOLOGY DISTRICT #2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR MISSION 
We prepare students for certification, degrees, careers, and successful lives. 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02 notice is hereby given to the members of the Board of Gila 

Institute for Technology District #2 and to the general public that the Board will hold a meeting 

Friday, August 15, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. at the new Pima High School in Pima Arizona, 

85543. 

 

 

 The agenda for the meeting is as follows: 
1. Attend New Pima High School Ribbon Cutting and Open House – no action taken. 

 


